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I oppose HB 3414 for a number of reasons, but primarily because I believe it is 

important to let local communities decide how land is used for housing development 

in their cities.  The ban on single family zoning in 2019 was heavy handed enough.  

HB 3414 is just another step in the direction of diminishing the livability of our cities, 

increasing density and doing away with open spaces in and around urban areas.  


